
 

Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Carrie Monforte 

Date: 7/21/2023 

Re: Explanatory Statement 

This item is to briefly review the explanatory statement for the November 2023 South Whidbey 
Aquatic Recreation Center Bond. The statement is currently being updated but will hopefully be 
available in time for the meeting.  
 
In your packet, you’ll find the following items provided by Pacifica Law Group: 

• Fact Sheet re. Election Related Communications 

• “Minding Your Ps & Qs with the PDC: Complying with Rules Governing Election Activities 
of Public Agencies when Running a Ballot Measure”  

 
This item does not require action of the board. 


